

Subject: : Conservation

Topic: : Zoning Boards says No, judge says Yes

Re: Zoning Boards says No, judge says Yes

Author: : JackM

Date: : 2010/9/2 16:11:02

URL:

They could make the permission to withdraw contingent upon adequate flows. Farmers must await rain for the crop to grow, let the drillers await rain to cool their bits. If the water is going to run down hill to the Chesapeake Bay or the Mississippi delta anyhow, they might as well pull it out while it is still in the Commonwealth, but if it is going to be absorbed into our own water table then there is reason to restrict its being diverted.